
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Monday 12th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are deeply saddened to hear about the passing of Her Majesty, The Queen, Elizabeth II. The country has 
now entered a period of national mourning that will continue until the end of the State Funeral. During this 
time, we will be limiting our communication which includes our use of social media. School will remain 
open during this period and normal attendance is expected. As a school we have observed this national loss 
and will continue to mark this over the coming days.  
 
This letter will provide urgent communication only and all further correspondence will commence following 
the period of national mourning. 

The official date of the State Funeral is 19th September 2022. Over the weekend, the Cabinet Office have 
confirmed that this day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday 
should close on this day as a mark of respect. This includes schools and colleges. Heathfield will therefore 
be closed to all pupils next Monday. 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs F. Atherton  
Head of School 
 


